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Extension Endowment Professional Development Scholarships 

 
Purpose:  
The Kansas Extension Endowment Fund has awarded $10,000 to the Alpha Rho Chapter for 
registration scholarships for members to attend the 2018 National Epsilon Sigma Phi Conference to 
be held in Manhattan October 1-4. All chapter members, including life members, are encouraged to 
apply for the scholarships. 
 
Scholarship Amount: 
Scholarships will be awarded in the following amounts: 

Full amount of early-bird registration for first time national conference attendees. 
 

Half of early-bird registration for those who have attended a national conference previously. 
 
Preference for Selection: 
First time conference attendees. 
 
Those for whom receipt of the scholarship would financially be a determining factor for attendance. 
 
Involvement in the Alpha Rho Chapter. 
 
Application Process: 
Outline the following in a pdf document and send to: jrwilson@ksu.edu by February 28. 
 
Name, email address 
 
Alpha Rho Chapter involvement: officer, committee member, endowment grant recipient, recognition 
recipient, etc. 
 
A paragraph outlining reasons desiring to attend the conference. 
 
A statement about previous national conference attendance. 

 
A statement about whether or not receipt of this scholarship would be a determining factor in                
attendance at the conference. 
 
Timeline: 
 
The application deadline is February 28. Awardees will be announced about March 20. 
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